Mile Cross Primary School, Norwich

Early Years and Key Stage 1 Teacher (2 posts)
· Salary: Main Pay Range
· Permanent
· Full time
· Required for Summer Term 2023 (April 2023)
We have an exciting opportunity for a dedicated and enthusiastic class teacher to join our outstanding school. We have 2 posts which are in the Foundation Stage and Year 1.
We are looking for teachers who have:
· Experience of teaching in the Foundation Stage and/or Key Stage One 
· Excellent interpersonal skills; someone who values diversity and builds relationships with children and families in our school community.
· Consistently high expectations of learning and behaviour.
· Enthusiasm and the ability to engage all children in learning both inside and outside the classroom.
· Classroom observations that show an outstanding, imaginative, innovative and resourceful teacher ready to develop through reflective practice.
We can offer you:
· The opportunity to teach some amazing children and become part of our Mile Cross Community.
· The chance to join a team who support and encourage professional    
development.
· Friendly, committed and motivated colleagues and support from an experienced teaching team.
· A stimulating school environment including a bespoke outdoor learning area.

This post would be suitable for an exceptional ECT or an experienced teacher.
If you would like to visit our school or for further information, please email the school office. 
Mrs Carter
office@milecrossprimary.norfolk.sch.uk
Closing date: Friday 27th January 2023
Interview date: Friday 3rd February 2023

Mile Cross Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children, young people and vulnerable adults. We expect all staff to share this commitment and an enhanced DBS disclosure will be sought, as well as proof of eligibility to work in the UK. 
 We are committed to ensuring the very highest possible standards of care to our young people and as such require all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. An enhanced DBS with a barred list check will be required and other procedures and checks will be followed as part of our safeguarding procedures. The school is an equal opportunities employer.
This post comes under the requirements of the Childcare (Disqualification) 2009 regulations. The successful applicant will be required to complete a declaration form to establish whether they are disqualified under these regulations.



